
   

COACH TOUR: 'IN THE STEPS OF THE SHROUD' 

 

Regrettably this coach tour, announced in the last Newsletter, and scheduled to have 

taken place this September, has been postponed until further notice. 

 

A major consideration has been the news, reported earlier in this Newsletter, that Turin 

Cathedral's Royal Chapel, the tour's natural focal point, has been closed to visitors due to 

the need for major repairs to the Chapel dome. Another factor in the tour's postponement 

has been an insufficiency of bookings, quite possibly linked to the now lessening 

recession. 

 

All those who booked or showed interest are warmly thanked far this. They will 

automatically be notified directly of any new plans, but meanwhile anyone else seriously 

interested should lodge their name and address with Ian Dickinson at 48 Hackington 

Road, Canterbury CT2 9N3. This will involve no commitment of any kind. The stating of 

a preference for the time of year for the tour would be very helpful. 

 


